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TESTIMONY for HB 2015:
| favor HB 2015.
The more people who have a driver’s license, the safer we all are.

Making driver’s license testing available to all, even those without proof of legal presence,
makes all of us safer.

I prefer to know that those who are driving on the roads are likely to have passed a test which
shows that they know the rules, and that they have proficiency.

Thank you.

Diana Murdoch

dianamur@charter.net
541-779-3120
Medford, Oregon
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